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TxDOT TO HOST OPEN HOUSE PUBLIC MEETING FOR SH 47 

AT SH 21 INTERCHANGE PROJECT 
Open house public meeting scheduled for November 14, 2024 

November 6, 2024 

 

BRAZOS COUNTY – The Texas Department of Transportation Bryan District in partnership with 

Brazos County are developing design concepts to reconfigure the SH 47 at SH 21 interchange 

and improve adjacent intersections along SH 47 and SH 21 in Brazos County, Texas. The 

proposed project would reconstruct the existing highways to four-lane divided highways with two 

lanes in each direction, separated by a concrete barrier. The improvements would also include 

adding two-lane, one-way frontage roads along the new highway interchanges, and the 

improvement of intersections within the project limits. The project limits extend from west of 

Fazzino Road along SH 21 to north of Thompsons Creek along SH 47, a distance of 

approximately 2.7 miles. The proposed project would require additional right-of-way at 

intersecting roadways and is not anticipated to displace residential or commercial businesses. 

 

TxDOT and Brazos County are hosting an open house to introduce the project and to gather 

feedback from the local community. In-person participants are welcome to come and go any 

time from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. and will be able to review project materials, ask questions of 

TxDOT and Brazos County staff and/or consultants, and leave written comments. On the day of 

the public meeting, the information presented will be made available online.  

 



 

 

Comments must be received or postmarked by Monday, December 2, 2024, to be 
included in the official open house summary and may be submitted by: 

 In Person: Comment forms will be available at the open house. 

 Mail: TxDOT Bryan District Office, Attn: Sydney Fox, 2591 North Earl Rudder Freeway, 

Bryan, Texas 77803 

 Email: BRY_PublicComment@txdot.gov 

 

For general questions and information regarding the project or the open house, please contact E. 
Sydney Fox, Bryan District Public Engagement Specialist, at 979-778-9231. 

For media inquiries, contact Bob Colwell, Bryan District Public Information Officer at 979-778-
9764. 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state. 
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In-Person Open House 

 
When:    Thursday, November 14, 2024 

              from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
 
Where:   Texas A&M University System       

     RELLIS Campus 

     Center for Infrastructure Renewal 

     1041 RELLIS Parkway  

     Bryan, TX 77807 

 

Format:  Open house style meeting;    

              attendees may come and go at their  
              convenience.  

 

Online Information  

 

When:  Available Thursday, November 
14, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. 

Where: www.txdot.gov, keyword search 
“SH 47 at SH 21 Interchange” 

Format: Meeting materials are available 

for viewing online.  

 

mailto:BRY_PublicComment@txdot.gov
https://www.txdot.gov/about/newsroom.html
http://www.txdot.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555723576188
https://twitter.com/TxDOTBryan
https://www.instagram.com/txdotbryan/

